
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
  

 
 

 
 

 

 

 
11/3/23 
No	School	
 
11/5/23 
Daylight	Savings	Time	Ends	
	
11/7/23 & 11/8/23 
Parent	Teacher	Conferences	
 
11/9/23 
Veterans	Day	Assembly	
PTO	Meeting	-		TBD	in	the		
					library.	All	interested	parents			
					are	welcome.	
	
11/10/23 
No	School	
	
11/16/23 
Fall	Picture	Retakes	
 
11/22/23 
Early	Release	for	Thanksgiving	
						1st	release	–	10:25	am	
						2nd	release	–	10:35	am	
 
11/23/23 – 11/24/23 
No	School	–	Thanksgiving	Break	
	

 

      
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Parent Teacher Conferences will be held: 
 

Tuesday, November 7th & Wednesday, November 8th 
 
 

• Classroom teachers will be available by appointment. Use the  
link below to find your child's teacher's schedule and availability. 
Appointments will be scheduled every 15 minutes.  
 

• Conferences will be held in person. However, if you would prefer a 
zoom or phone call conference, please click on the message at the 
very bottom of the scheduling page and you will be able to type 
in your preference or you may contact your child's teacher 
directly. 

 
 

https://ptcfast.com/schools/Osmond__Elementary 
 

    Our teachers are excited to meet with the parents of their  
    students! They realize, and studies show, that everyone  
    benefits from communication between parents and the school.    
    Thank you for taking time out of your busy schedules to visit   
    with your student's teachers. 

 

 
 

 Osmond Elementary 
Phone	–	307-885-9457	
www.osmond.lcsd2.org	

Tyler	Jack,	Principal	
 

 

 

The Scholastic Book Fair will be here November 6th – 9th 

 
 
Choosing their own books empowers kids and inspires them on their journey to 
becoming lifelong readers. AND – as always – every purchase at the Fair benefits 
our school. 
 

In addition to cash and check, eWallet can be used for payment. eWallet is your 
child’s digital payment account. Before the fair set up eWallet for worry-free, cash-
free purchases. Anyone can contribute! Share each child’s eWallet so friends and 
family can add funds and give your kids more books to enjoy.  
 

If you can’t make it to the Fair, then shop at our school’s book fair online. All orders 
ship directly to your home, and shipping is free for book orders over $25. Every 
online purchase will also benefit our school. 
 

Visit our book fair homepage to learn more and get started with eWallet and online 
shopping:  
 

https://bookfairs.scholastic.com/bf/osmondelementaryschool1 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
            
    

 

Calling all Veterans	
	

Please	help	us	update	our	list	of	area	
Veterans!	Osmond	Elementary	has	a	
tradition	of	honoring	those	who	have	
served	our	country.	This	year	we	will	be	
holding	an	assembly	on	November	9th.		In	
order	to	do	so,	we	keep	a	list	of	local	
Veterans.	Keeping	this	list	current	is	a	
challenge.	We	are	asking	for	your	help	in	

our	effort.	Please	call	the	office	at		
307-885-9457	or	send	an	email	to		
Mrs.	Nield	at	lyndi.nield@lcsd2.org	if		
you	know	someone	we	need	to	include.		

	

Thank you!	
 

 
 
 
 

Germs are so tiny you can only see them 
with a microscope and they can make you sick!   

Here are some things you can do to help! 
• DO sneeze and cough into your elbow. 
• DO use tissue for boogers, wash after tissue use. 
• DON’T put your hands in your mouth or get your spit  

        on things. 
• DON’T touch your eyes, nose, mouth as much as  

        possible. 
 

#1 way to fight germs: WASH YOUR HANDS 
Wash for at least 20 seconds. Don’t forget, germs like to 
hide on the front and back of hands, your thumbs, between 
fingers and under your nails!    
 

 

Let’s do our part to keep germs at bay  
and keep ourselves and others healthy and safe. 

Nurses Corner 

mailto:Lyndi.nield@lcsd2.org

